MINUTES OF THE DECEMBER 10, 2021 SPECIAL MEETING OF THE
HARRIS-FORT BEND EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 100

A Special Meeting was duly called of the Board of Commissioners of HARRIS-FORT
BEND EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 100, which was held, DECEMBER 10,
2021, at the construction site for the new dispatch center located at 7519 South Peak Road,
Houston, Texas 77083.

Those Commissioners present were DALE TERRY and ROBERT PEREZ. Also, in
attendance was Joby Copley with Joiner Architects, Dennis Maldanado, Director of Technology,
Ryan McKnight, Director of WestComm, Brian Gazaway, Operations Manager of WestComm,
and District Counsel, David Manley of Coveler and Peeler were also in attendance.

There being less than three Commissioners present, a quorum was not established and the
Special Meeting was cancelled.

The foregoing minutes were passed and approved by the District Board of Commissioners on

January 4, 2022.
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